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If PSE is truly looking to the future they can only see climate change in it and worsening; that carbon
burning is equivalent to shooting ourselves in the foot. Having only 5% of the expansion of their portfolio
in renewables while pushing for long-term coal, paired with energy-draining, polluting, land-depleting
extraction of fracked gas for energy supplies is looking in the rear-view mirror. Please hold to having them
phase out dirty coal from Montana and give the push to more % of renewables. They have made a good
start with wind and solar but they need to continue this forward trend with investment $$. In the long run it
will be the most profitable investment for PSE and make lower rates for their customers (including us).
Coal will be a bad, unhealthy dream of the past. 
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